
 
 

 
Parent Advisory Council Report 

June 28, 2020 
 

The Parent Advisory Council (PAC) met on Friday, May 8 at 3 pm.  Members of the council 
consist of Ms. Mariecor Agravante, Ms. Jenni Beckwith, Mrs. Therese Nordstrom 
Christopher, Mr. Tony Christopher, Ms. Galit Gordon, Ms. Samantha Herrod, Ms. Randi 
Pugh, Ms. Leah Smith, Mrs. Joy Elizabeth Sterling-Effie, Ms. Pam Towobola and Ms. Roann 
Vanderwath. 
 
Compass shared with the PAC that re-enrollment opened in March and scholars who re-
enroll for the 2020-21 school year will receive a ‘Proud Scholar’ t-shirt. Compass also 
shared updates on CAASPP state testing, the Local Control Accountability Plan (LCAP) 
review process, and all in-person activities as it relates to COVID-19 measures. The PAC 
will now review and discuss the LCAP during their Fall 2020 meeting. The council 
discussed and provided suggestions to increase participation in the Learning Coach 
Ambassador Program. Our Scholar Leadership Council met on Tuesday, April 21 and 
Tuesday, May 19. Their minutes can be found on BoardonTrack. 
 
Ms. Randi Pugh, Ms. Pam Towobola, and Ms. Jenni Beckwith led the council in an El Dorado 
Charter SELPA Community Advisory Committee Report. 
 
Under New Business, PAC members provided feedback to bring to staff. The PAC discussed 
and suggested improvements to enhance the Compass Experience for scholars and parents.  
 
The meeting adjourned at 4:13 pm. Draft minutes can be found on BoardonTrack. The 
Parent Advisory Council will reconvene at the start of the 2020-21 school year. 
 

Respectfully Submitted, 
 

Mr. J.J. Lewis  
Superintendent & CEO &  
Interim Parent Advisory 

Council Secretary 


